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Deliver Us From Evil
Exodus 12:24-28

GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP:
We do not pass an offering plate
during the service. Boxes are
located in the hallways for those
.~ who wish to serve by giving.




o e

CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED JULY 4TH AND S5TH!

Bev and I are so grateful for the outpouring of love and concern we have received
Jrom you! We have visited doctors in Philadelphia and at MD Anderson who are
doing clinical trails on this rare form of cancer. In conjunction with our physicians
here, we have chosen to enter a trial at MD Anderson in Houston. The focus of the
trial is to prevent future metastasis. The treatment is unproven, but we know the
ultimate outcome rests in the hands of our Father! We are deeply grateful for your
concern about the expenses involved since our insurance will not cover costs. From
day one, the TBC leadership has continually assured us that provision has been made
Jor these treatments and should not be a concern. We are humbled and grateful for
this protection. We are blessed with a generous body that serves a generous God! We
have been stretched as a family, and I have striiggled with emotions as never before;
your prayers for Bev, myself and our family are much needed and appreciated.

- Gary

ADDITIONAL USHERS NEEDED
Men, we need additional ushers to help with each of our services.
Contact Jimmy Rowton at 721-7238 or j.rowton@sbcglobal.net and let
him know which service you are available.
BACKPACK BUDDIES WORK DAY
We will be meeting Monday, July 8th, at 9:00 at TBC to prepare our name tags
and packets for the 300 students we will be helping with backpacks and school
supplies this year. Please join us if you can as we begin this wonderful ministry.
WOMEN’S RETREAT
This year’s Women’s Retreat will be October 4-6 at Camp Allen.
The early registration deadline is July 5th!
Pick up a brochure from the Women's Retreat table in the foyer
or go to templebiblechurch.org for more information.
YOUNG MARRIED’S CLASS
The Young Married’s Class welcomes couples in the 20s, 30s, and 40s as they
start a new study of the book of Acts. Sundays at 9:30 am in Room 303.
PRAYER REQUEST
Pray for Tom Shillingburg recovering from knee replacement surgery.
Pray for Mandy Dycus recovering from surgery.
Pray for Rosemary Baird who is home recovering from major surgery.
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Trip
June 2+—Ju]3 10

ancl

Julg 5—Ju‘g 20
TBC teams will be joining with our sister churches in
Belaya Tserkov, Ukraine to conduct two impact-style

children’s camps as part of their Outreach program.

Prayer Requests:

e Pray that God will provide for the team in safety
and resources

e  Pray for endurance and understanding in a new
culture

e Pray for the expansion of future ministry teams

Please fill out this form and return it to
Temple Bible church 3205 Oakview Dr. Temple, TX 76502

Please make checks payable to Temple Bible Church
and note “Ukraine Summer Trip” in memo.

Name

Address

E-mail Address

Phone #

__| will commit to partnering with the team by joining their prayer team

__| will give a one-time gift of $






